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Karen Gonzalez, President 

BPW/Jupiter

MMOONNTTHHLLYY  MMEEEETTIINNGG  
4th  Monday each month  

5:30 pm Sign In & Networking  
6:00 pm Dinner & Program 
8:00 pm Adjourn  
Cost:   Member/Guest $30  
                       

 

Location: 

Mangrove Bay 
110 E Mangrove Bay Way 
Jupiter, FL 33477-6401 

 
 

RSVP (Yes or No) to: 
Lucky Doolittle 

(561) 799-6348 or 889-4050 

Email: luckydoo77@cs.com 
or through our web site at: 

www.JupiterBPW.org 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

LETTER FROM THE PRESIDENT 

Hello Ladies! 
We had such a good month in May. We welcomed two scholarship 
winners to our organization, Alexia & Isabel Russo. Both girls came 
with tƘŜƛǊ aƻǘƘŜǊǎ ŀƴŘ ƎŀǾŜ ǎǇŜŜŎƘŜǎ ƻƴ ǘƘŜƛǊ άIƻǇŜǎ ϧ 5ǊŜŀƳǎΦέ 
These two young women spoke so well. They were clear, concise and 
to the point. Thank you to our Scholarship Committee for the work of 
finding us Alexia & Isabel. Congratulations! 
 
We also had three new members that were inducted to our organization, 
Sherry Russo, Bobbi Demers and Jon Faye Tinsley. Welcome 
ladies, I am looking forward to getting to know you better. 
 
We have a schedule for Women Who Dine, it will be offered this year 
at my residence in Juno Beach on Thursday, August 13th. I look forward 
to an enjoyable evening of wine and food. Look for more information 
to follow. 
 
LΩƳ ǇƭŜŀǎŜŘ ǘƻ ōǊƛƴƎ ǳǇ ǘƘŀǘ ǿŜ ŀǊŜ ōǊƛƴƎƛƴƎ ōŀŎƪ ǘƘŜ ŀŘǾŜǊǘƛǎƛƴƎ ǘƻ ƻǳǊ 
newsletter, so our members will have a directory of businesses to support. 
The new rates went into effect and are $100 for the year, or twelve issues  
of Newsletters. Ask Peggy or Lynne if you would like to advertise with us! 
 
Welcome to our meeting, Tita Nieves, CPT, MA, Personal Trainer. 
She has a Masters in Education and is a personal trainer for individuals 
that would like to be educated on wellness. This includes diet, exercise 
for the body and focus for mind. I spent half a day with Tita listening 
to her support and guidance on the importance of wellness in 
ŜǾŜǊȅƻƴŜΩǎ ƭƛŦŜΦ {ƘŜ ƛǎ ŀƴ ŀŘǾƻŎŀǘŜ ŦƻǊ ƴŀǘǳǊŀƭ ƘŜŀƭǘƘΦ {ƘŜ Ƙŀǎ ƭƛǾŜŘ ŀ 
natural approach to health and life for over 30 years. She will touch on 
this at the meeting. Tita teaches individuals meaningful strategies to 
change old belief patterns that perpetuate suffering. She teaches mindful 
meditation and breathing exercises. Welcome Tita, we look forward 
to teaching us how to live naturally! 
 
BPW President 
Karen Gonzalez 

 

 
 

Next Meeting ɀ  
June 22, 2015 

Guest Speaker ð  
Tita Nieves,  CPT, MA, Pers. Trainer &  Wellness Coach  

òWellness and Overcoming Obstacles.ó 
 

BPW/Jupiter Officers 2015-2016 
 

President:  Karen Gonzalez 
1st Vice President-Programs:  Available 
2nd Vice Pres-Membership:  Lucky Doolittle 
Treasurer:  Lynn Spears 
Secretary:  Deb Rasmussen 

 

http://www.jupiterbpw.org/monthly_meetings
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JUNE  BIRTHDAYS 

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY Ladies!!!  
    Mary Connerly June 1 
 Deb Rasmussen June 2 
 Karen Gonzalez June 5 

  
  
 
  

 
  
  
  

 

 
 

SUNSHINE REPORT  

June 2015 

Nancy Albertz-Schmidt, Sunshine Chair 

 

(ÅÒÅȭÓ Á ÌÉÔÔÌÅ ÓÕÍÍÅÒÔÉÍÅ ÆÕÎ ÆÒÏÍ ÏÎÅ ÏÆ ,ÁÒÁÂÅÅ *ÏÈÎÓÏÎȢ 

My friend Cass Long and I traveled to Gatlinburg, TN for 10 days.  While there we enjoyed several events 
including the Sweet Fanny Adams Revue.  It was hilarious comedy like vaudeville revue. We rode on the trolley, 
but walked a bunch. Weather was great, only rained one afternoon.  
 
We hiked up to Laurel Falls, which is 1.3 miles up and takes about 40 minutes.  May not sound like a long way, but 
uphill it is.  We made it and saw a small bear in a stream nearby. 
 
We did a tour of Cades Cove in the Smoky National Park.  )ÔȭÓ Á ÓÍÁÌÌ ÃÏÍmunity that was taken over by the park 
ÓÅÒÖÉÃÅ ÁÎÄ ÔÈÅÙȭÖÅ ÐÒÅÓÅÒÖÅÄ ÔÈÅ ÂÕÉÌÄÉÎÇÓȟ ÈÏÍÅÓ ÁÎÄ ÃÈÕÒÃÈÅÓȢ 
 
Along the way we ate a lot and enjoyed visiting family and friends on the way back in Ashville, NC and Brevard 
NC.  This is the third trip like this weȭÖÅ ÍÁÄÅ ÁÎÄ ÁÒÅ ÐÌÁÎÎÉÎÇ ÁÎÏÔÈÅÒ ÁÄÖÅÎÔÕÒÅ ÔÈÉÓ ÆÁÌÌȢ   ,ÁÒÁÂÅÅ  

 

MOTIVATIONAL MINUTE  

 
 ñAlone we can do so little, together we can do so much.ò 

 

Helen Keller 
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ü MONTHLY MEETING MINUTES 
ü May 18, 2015  

ü Mangrove Bay, Jupiter, Florida 
ü  

 
Past President Lynne Spears called the meeting to order at 6:00 PM. 
She started the meeting with explaining the origin of the Jupiter BPW which started 
in 1955, and began nationally in 1919. BPW is for the support, education and 
socializing of woman in the business world. 
 
Introductions were made with a 30 second elevator speech introducing yourself, 
talking about your business or volunteer work that you are involved in. 
 
Minutes of the April 27, 2015 were in the newsletter and one correction was noted 
and changed on the winner of the 50/50 raffle. Larabee Johnson moved to approve 
the minutes and Kathy Shanks seconded. A vote was taken. All approved and the 
motion was carried. 
 
4ÈÅ ÔÒÅÁÓÕÒÅÒȭÓ ÒÅÐÏÒÔ ×ÁÓ ÉÎ ÔÈÅ ÎÅ×ÓÌÅÔÔÅÒ ÁÎÄ ×ÉÌÌ ÂÅ ÆÉÌÅÄ ÆÏÒ ÁÕÄÉÔȢ 
 
The new President Karen Gonzalez then took over the meeting and spoke about 
revitalizing the advertizing in the newsletters and having table space available for 
the monthly speakers or members to advertize and promote their businesses. Deb 
Rasmussen moved and it was seconded by Eloise Cudderback. Motion was carried 
by the members present. 
 
Dinner was served at 6:30 PM. 
 
The program for the evening was the scholarship recipients giving acceptance 
speeches and talking about their plans for the future. Linda Connell gave the 
introductions for Alexia Mendelna who is going to University of South Florida and 
Isabel Russo going to Florida State. 
 
The 50/50 raffle total was $58.00 and half of it was won by Larabee Johnson who 
then donated it back to the scholarship fund. 
 
Adjournment and Emblem Benediction at 8:00 PM. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Deb Rasmussen, Secretary 
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TREASURERõS REPORT  

 
 

Reported By Lynne Spears, Treasurer 
 

BPW/JUPITER ACCOUNTS AS OF 
 

May 31th  2015 

 
Allocations  

 

General Fund   $    177.62                
 
Florida Education Fund  $ 1,712.73    
 
Member Education Fund  $    397.12   

 
Breast Cancer Fund   $ 1,243.00   
 
Local Scholarship Fund  $  2,463.50   
 

Total Cash     $ 5993.97  

 

 

 

Checking Account       $   2,711.56 
 
Savings Account    $   3,282.41 
 

Total Cash     $  5993.97  
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Below are the two winning essays of our scholarship winners, Alexis Mendavil 
and Isabel Russo. 
 
  Isabel Russo 
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